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From the Principal 
 

Have you ever come across your children not being to nice to another child. Please, donôt despair 
and question your ability to instil into your children virtues such as kindness, gentleness and sen-
sitivity. In a few years time, you will probably come across them giving to their own children that 
very advice they rejected from you. In her rather controversial book, ñThe Nurture Assumptionò, 
Judith Rice Harris put forward the following ideas:  

Ŀ That researchers spent far too much time looking at a childôs home environment and far too 
little time on the environments the child has outside the home; the two environments have equal 
influence.  

Ŀ That children learn separately how to behave in their various environments; they do not as-
sume that what works in one place, will work elsewhere.  

Ŀ That children quietly pick up the language and culture of the world outside their home and, as 
they get older, leave the language and culture of their home behind.  
 

So, what might we do in our home environment to assist our children to be successful in the envi-
ronments outside our home? The answer is to continue to provide good nurture, with plenty of 
love and encouragement that has sensible structures and boundaries. We can make every effort 
to ensure that our children attain crucial character traits such as self-control, honesty, politeness 
and independent thinking; these can help offset the harmful messages and negative social influ-
ences that they will encounter in other environments. One of our chief goals would be to raise our 
children to be independent thinkers, to make wise, well thought out decisions, to function appro-
priately without constant adult supervision and to be aware of the power of Godôs Spirit within 
them.  
 

The naturalist, Charles Darwin, made the observation that, ñIt is not the strongest of the species 
that survive, nor the most intelligent, but the most responsive to change.ò For our children to 
adapt well to other environments, they need to be well aware that they are responsible for their 
own wellbeing, that they canôt expect other people to make them happy, satisfied or successful. 
Their own behaviours and choices will contribute in a large way to their state of being; they need 
consistency in good parenting to give them the ability to make those good choices and sensible 
responses. A comedian once said, ñHuman beings are the only creatures on earth that allow their 
children to come back homeò. Author uncertain.  
 

Maybe our children come back for a refresher course; whilst they were away they realised how 
good we were at ñliving lifeò and wanted to come back for another look, to see how it is done. 
What a bouquet that would be for us!  
 
Meet and Greets- Next week many of you have taken the opportunity to meet with your chil-
drenôs teachers at our Meet and Greet meeting booking online through the school website. This is 
a great opportunity to meet with your childrenôs teachers to share information about your children 
and their needs. Bookings for these meeting close on Friday. 
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Catholic Schools Week 2016 will be held from 8 to 15 March 2015 and will involve the commu-
nities of all 615 Catholic primary and secondary schools across NSW and the ACT.   
In greater western Sydney, Catholic schools enrol over a quarter of school-aged children which 
Executive Director of Schools, Greg Whitby, attributes to the desire for families to want ómore 
than a great educationô for their children.  
 

óCatholic schools are first and foremost here to offer families a faith-based education for their 
children,ô said Greg. óThis is why we exist and it means we must ensure our students develop 
their full human potential and are well placed to contribute in a meaningful way back to society.ô 
óSecondly, we must provide quality learning and teaching by recognising that each child can and 
will learn and ensuring their individual needs are met and their gifts are developed to the best of 
our ability,ô he said. óAnd our teachers must continue to learn themselves so they can deepen 
their expertise.ô 
 

óFinally we must ensure schooling is relevant to todayôs world, so our students will be well pre-
pared to face the challenges and opportunities of a rapidly changing society in the future.ô 
We look forward to seeing you at our Catholic Schools Week Mass which will be held on Tues-
day,  8

th
 March 2016 at 9:15 am followed open classrooms and a picnic lunch with your children.  

 
P/ F Meeting- Our P/F Meeting this week was well attended which was great and reflects the in-
terest you have in the school and the need for you to understand what we are trying to achieve 
for your children.  A big thank you goes last yearôs committee for their hard work in assisting the 
school with the purchase of resources.  
 

Congratulations to the following people who were elected as committee members for 2016 
 
 

President- Pauline Sultana 
Vice President- Denise Sessa 
Secretary- Hayley Griffiths  
Treasurer- Jacqueline Welangoda  
Publicity Officer- David McKibbins 
Parent Representative- Priscilla Pickering 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michael Tonnet 
Principal 
 
 
 

 

 
  

****Important dates for your Calendar**** 
 

Staff Development Day  
Tuesday 26th April 2016 
Childrenôs first day Term 2 
Wednesday 27th April 2016 
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OLMC Parramatta Open Day  
Our Lady of Mercy College Parramatta warmly in-
vites you to its 2016 Open Day on Sunday,  
February 28 from 10am ï 2.00pm. Principalôs wel-
come at 10.00am and 12.00 noon.  
Discover why a Mercy Education is treasured for 
life.   
Reservations can be made by visiting 
www.olmc.nsw.edu.au or phone 9683 3300 to ob-
tain further information.  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Yaldaôs Bookshop - Pre loved Books 
 

Thank you to all our wonderful families and children 
who have donated books to ñ Mrs Yaldaôs 
Bookshop.ò It has been quite heartwarming to see 
the number of children who have come down to 
donate their own books. 
 

The children love coming down and choosing books 
to take home to read - and keep! 
 

If you have any preloved  picture books, story 
books, novels, comics, information books, kidôs 
magazines etc that you no longer want we would 
love them. At the moment the children are really 
loving the preloved K Zone and Totally Girl Maga-
zines. 
 

Please make sure the books are in good condition - 
no tears or scribbles and are appropriate for 5 - 12 
year olds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The bookshop is open to all children, with our main 
aim being to provide books to children from the 
school who unfortunately do not have many books 
to read at home. 
 

If you are able to help, can you please send the 
books in a plastic bag labelled : Attention MRS 
YALDA 
 

Happy Reading! 

K Blue Ashlyn Aldana Matilda Watts 

K Green Jess de la Cruz Fiona Doshi 

K Red Rachael Griffiths Dylan Borg 

K Yellow  Roxanne Walsh Jaskeerat Sandhu 

1 Blue Savannah Graff Isabella Mau 

1 Green Dion Abayakone Layla Walsh 

1 Red Amelia Farag Aurelle Husada 

1 Yellow  Fynn Clements Aiden Battikha 

2 Blue Name Withheld Divine Ojinna 

2 Green Name Withheld Holly Gorringe 

2 Red Isabella Cardino Aesha Rosas 

2 Yellow  Gabriel Narayan Nicole Gasendo 

3 Blue Dimiana Abadier Ben Reyes 

3 Green Taylor Sultana Monique Lau 

3 Red Christabel Gobrial Abbey Rafidi 

3 Yellow  Luke Smith Ariana Fatone 

4 Blue Name Withheld Teng Malith 

4 Green Chelsea Weir Jillyza Aldana 

4 Red Charli Clements Clare Manu 

4 Yellow  Name Withheld KK Karki 

5 Blue Sebastian Baltis Anja Krha 

5 Green Nicole Wasef Name Withheld 

5 Yellow  Francesca Calaquain Name Withheld 

6 Blue Aaryan Nambissan Jemma Lewis 

6 Green Damon Devine Alana Kalemusic 

6 Red Name Withheld Name Withheld 

6 Yellow  Name Withheld Jayden Merhab 

Student of the Week  

http://www.olmc.nsw.edu.au
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Parents and Friends News 
Email address: pandfstandrewsmarayong@gmail.com 

  Facebook at: Parentsandfriends StAndrews 
Twitter: http:/twitter.com/PandFcommittee 

 
As you would have read in the previous newsletter attendance was too low to 
announce the 2016 P&F committee, well on Monday night the committee was 
over the moon to see numbers tripled, there was an excitement in the air with 
fresh voices and ideas adding to the mix of  experience from previous years.  

Like most newcomers to the room I sat back not sure what I could offer to 
the committee but knowing I wanted to be involved in the school and hope-
fully nominate my wife to do something. It wasnõt long before there was talk-
ing, laughing and titles like President and Vice President were flying around 
the room, I raised my hand to ask a question and somehow nominated myself  
for the Publicity Officer ð oh well timing is everything.  

The committee plays such a vital role in the school and any parent who still 
wants to volunteer some time no matter how small towards anyone of  the ac-
tivities please contact the P&F president below. Now the moment you have all 
been awaiting the announcement of  the 2016 P&F  

 

PRESIDENT     PAULINE SULTANA 0412663649 
VICE PRESIDENT   DENISE SESSA  0421306996 
PUBLICITY OFFICER   DAVID MCKIBBINS (NEW)   
SECRETARY    HAYLEY GRIFFITHS (NEW)   
TREASURER    JACQUELINE WELANGODA (NEW)   
PRC REPRESENTATIVE  PRISCILLIA PICKERING   
 
 
The P&F for the first time has created sub committees to share the workload 
for each activity and I will announce these fabulous team leaders in the next 
newsletter, but to kick the year off  please see details (over page) for the 
EASTER Raffle. 

mailto:pandfstandrewsmarayong@gmail.com
http://twitter.com/PandFcommittee
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Easter Egg Raffle Donations  
Parents, it is time again for the Easter Egg Raffle. We are asking for dona-

tions of either boxed Easter eggs or eggs that are already packaged as a 

prize. Many single eggs are damaged in transit and once the foil/wrap has been 

torn and chocolate is exposed, we are unable to use them.  

The children can give the donated eggs, raffle tickets and monies to their 

class teachers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raffle Tickets  
Raffle tickets are $1 each and a book of 10 will be sent home, for additional 

books please see the office staff.  

All tickets are to be returned with monies by Friday 18th March 2016.  

 

The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 23rd March 2016 by Mr Tonnet.  

 

PLEASE REMEMBER, to write contact details on every ticket, INCLUDING 

the child õs name and class of who you are purchasing from.  
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Parent Meetings 

 

During week six of this term you are invited to meet your childôs class teacher. These meetings 

are optional and are not parent/teacher interviews. The meetings give you an opportunity to 

meet with the class teacher and to discuss any questions or concerns you may have regarding 

your childôs transition to the new school year. 

 

The meetings are time framed at 10 minute intervals with the emphasis on parents leading the 

sharing. 

 

If you are interested in requesting a meeting, please complete the online form which can be 

found on the school website.   http://www.standrewspsmarayong.catholic.edu.au/   

 

 

Attention Parents  

The meet and greet calendar will close at 

3pm Friday 25th February.    

 

Notes will be sent home to parents who 

have booked a time on Friday, so please 

check your child's bag for a meeting slip.  

 

http://www.standrewspsmarayong.catholic.edu.au/
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